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Dear Dr. Blackburn:
Thank you for the two protocols that you sent to me from
Genevd, They are very helpful and provide a broad view

of what is going on. This should be helpful to the Task
Force.

At the moment the Task Force has come to serious grips
with the problem of the diet heart study. It is our major
focus of attention and I am certain that a decision will
be made in the very near future.

1 appreciate your help and would be grateful if you would
keep tie posted about new developments,

Best regdrds.
Sincerely yours,
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